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Mr. J. Vinnicombe

JV/BCW/518104

23rd September 1992

Dear Mr. Cunningham,

Mr. Wanambwa has aasked me to help further with
the management of your stone, and it should be
suitable for removal through a small tube put into the
kidney which I think Mr. Chiverton explained to you.

I have put your name on my waiting 1ist and will
admit you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

J. Vinnicombe, M.Chir., F.R.C.S.,
Consultant Urological Surgeon

A.Cunningham, Esq.,
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